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We’ve	got	a	lot	to	do	at	FAUCSC	—	and	we	need	your	help!	
	
	
We	hope	this	letter	finds	you	well!	
	
You’ve	been	a	valued	supporter	of	Friends	of	the	African	Union	Church	of	South	Coventry	
(FAUCSC)	over	the	past	years	and	helped	us	make	numerous	improvements	to	the	church	
and	cemetery.	We’re	writing	now	to	let	you	know	about	some	upcoming	projects	and	to	ask	
for	your	support.	
	
The	FAUCSC	site	continues	to	receive	a	steady	stream	of	visitors,	including	people	from	
outside	the	state.	So,	we’re	making	public	safety	and	accessibility	a	priority	this	year.	We	are	
currently	fundraising	and	applying	for	a	matching	grant	from	Schuylkill	Highlands	for	2	
important	projects:	
	

• Removal	of	dead	trees	and	stumps	
• Improving	access	to	the	site	from	Coventryville	Road	
	

We	are	seeking	contributions	from	the	community	to	help	with	these	site	enhancements.	
	
For	a	donation	of	$50	or	more,	we’ll	send	you	a	hand-printed	FAUCSC	T-shirt.	Just	let	us	
know	your	size	and	your	mailing	address	when	making	your	donation.	
	
A	site	clean-up	day	is	planned	for	Saturday	April	15	(rain	date	April	22),	from	10	am	to	12	
noon.	We	invite	you	to	come	by	to	lend	a	hand	and	see	for	yourself	how	your	support	is	
helping	to	preserve	an	important	part	of	our	history	right	here	in	South	Coventry	Township.	
	
Be	sure	to	visit	faucsc.org	or	contact	us	at	the	information	below	with	your	donations,	
suggestions,	or	feedback.	
	
	
Thank	you!	
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